
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
is now open for the 

2017-2018 school year! 
 

Please visit our website at 
fairfieldschools.org/parent-resources 

for information and  
instructions to register. 

Please see attached for more information. 

 

Register 

Early! 

Kindergarten Registration 

will begin on 1/19/21 for the 

2021-2022 school year! 
 

Please visit our website at 
fairfieldschools.org/parents/student-registration 

for information and 

instructions to register 
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  P.O. Box 320189  • 501 Kings Highway East  • Suite 210  • Fairfield, CT 06825    
 

January 13, 2021  

 

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Families,  

 

The administration, faculty, and staff of Fairfield Public Schools are excited to welcome our 

incoming 2021-2022 kindergarten students. Please see below for important information regarding 

the registration process.  

 

Registration will take place at our Central Offices, located at 501 Kings Highway East, Suite 201 

beginning on January 19, 2021. Appointments are typically twenty minutes and begin at 9:00 A.M. 

and end at 12:30 P.M. You may reserve your appointment by clicking on the following link 

(https://signup.com/go/bfqUpRE) and selecting a date and time that accommodates your family’s 

schedule. If you do not have access to reserve your appointment electronically, please call           

203-255-8242 to reserve your appointment.  

Prior to your meeting, you must log-on to www.fairfieldschools.org and click Student Registration 

and complete the following steps:  

 Do you want to register your child for “Pre-School” or “K-12”? – select Kindergarten 

 Have you pre-registered?   

o Select No if you have never gone into the system and registered.  

o Select Yes, I have pre-registered if you have previously entered information and 

need to add or change any information.  

 Follow the remaining prompts which will ask for your family’s information.  

On the date of your appointment, we ask that you bring the following documentation to facilitate the 

registration process:  

 

 Your child’s original birth certificate or passport  

 A mortgage statement, deed, property tax bill, or complete lease agreement  

 Two utility bills – Aquarion, UI, SCG, or Cable  

 Your driver’s license, state identification, or passport  

 Your car registration  

At the end of your appointment, you will be given a Kindergarten Articulation Form. This form can 

also be downloaded from our website. We ask that you send this form to your preschool or nursery 

school to be completed and returned to the elementary school that your child will attend. It is used 

to gather information about our incoming students so that our administrators and teachers can 

appropriately design the incoming kindergarten classes.  

 

https://signup.com/go/bfqUpRE
http://www.fairfieldchools.org/


 
 

  P.O. Box 320189  • 501 Kings Highway East  • Suite 210  • Fairfield, CT 06825    
 

If you have any questions regarding registration, please reach out to Kathleen Alexander at          

203-255-8242 or kalexander@fairfieldschools.org  

 

If you have any questions regarding curriculum, instruction, or programs, please reach out to         

Dr. James Zavodjancik at 203-255-8390 or jzavodjancik@fairfieldschools.org  

 

School specific questions can be directed to each building’s principal. Contact information is 

located on our website (www.fairfieldschools.org) under the schools tab located at the top of the 

webpage.  

 

We look forward to meeting you and your families in the upcoming weeks and months ahead as we 

prepare for our schools for our newest members and learners.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Dr. James Zavodjancik 

Executive Director of Instruction, Curriculum, and Assessment  
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